
From: KEN R LATCHAW [mailto:klatchaw@comcast.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 7:49 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: Newington's High tension powerlines 

 

Katherine Latchaw 

48 Nimble Hill Rd. 

Newington,Nh.03801 

klatchaw@comcast.net 

 

 

I OPPOSE this!  

PLEASE put the wires underground and save Newington! 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Katherine Latchaw 
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